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We live our mission in all that we do. 
“A Christian Community nurturing and inspiring each individual” 

 

100% ATTENDANCE 
 

Well done to the following children 
for achieving 100% attendance from 
1st September 2015 to 18th March 2016.  
Y1   Idol Berisha 
        Rhianne Pearson 
        Olivia Prior 
Y2 Reece Reid 
 Ethan Ridyard 
Y3 Charlie Bryson 
 Jorja Pearson 
Y4 Ethan Lonsdale 
 Charlotte Lowe  
Y5 Ebony McDermott 
Y6 Olivia Carletti 
 Grace Eumessi 
 Leon Hongkins 
 Ryan Lowe 
 Grace Mills 
 Thomas Ratchford 
 Tapiwamashe Shiri 
 Kyle Smith 
 Olivia Wronska 

“WELL DONE” 

 

EASTER SERVICE 
A big thank you to all parents, carers and families 
who attended our Easter Service.  The children 
led us in prayer through the Stations of the Cross. 

Well Done Y3 & Y4  

 

SCHOOL CLOSURE 
School will be used as a polling station so will be 
closed on both Thursday 5th May and Thursday 

23rd June. 

 

Mrs Wallwork – Jones 
 

We would like to wish Mrs Jones every success in 
her new career working as a freelance inspector 
for OFSTED. Since her arrival at St Jude’s, Mrs 
Jones has had a huge impact at our school. I 
know that she has established fantastic 
relationships with all members of our school 
community including the parents and children that 
she has worked with.  
 
We will all miss her and wish her well in her new 
career. 

 
 
 

 

EASTER RAFFLE 
 

The Easter raffle was held in school after our 
Easter service. The following prizes were won by: 
1st Prize Easter Hamper  
                    Scott Kear 
 
2nd Prize Wigan Rugby Shirt 
                    Lisa Higham 
 
3rd Prize Easter Rabbit and Egg 
                    Jac Kear 

£173.97 was raised for our School Fund 

 

SPONSORED SKIP 
All money donated to the British Heart Foundation 

The children raised £386.30 
Thank you to Mrs Doherty whose children 
managed to raise £152 each. What a fabulous 
effort! 

 

SPORTS RELIEF DAY 
Well done to all the children for participating in 
the “Sports Relief mile”.   

We raised £121.11 

 

WORLD BOOK DAY 
Thank you to all the children that took part in our 
World Book Day.  The children looked amazing 

and raised £117.32 

 

“Well Done” to our school council who raised 

£72.80 
 from their cake sale 

 

SCARLET FEVER 
We have had a few children in school with 
Scarlet Fever. The symptoms usually start 
with a sore throat and then a rash follows, 
often with a strawberry-like tongue.   
If you suspect scarlet fever then please see 
the GP because it can be treated with 

antibiotics but is highly contagious.  

 

Children will return to school for the 
summer term on Tuesday 12th April. 

 
Happy Easter, 
From all the staff at St Jude’s 


